Year 1 transition meeting

We are sorry for the late message but there is a brief talk with the Year 1 teachers taking place on Monday morning (2nd) at 9am. Please go along to find out a little more about next year.

Dynamic Dads

Don't forget to let us know if you can make it to our open morning for dads (step-dads, uncles, grandads...), which is on 13th July, 9-10am! A verbal confimation is fine.

This week's sounds

We have learnt the alternative sound 'aw'as in 'saw and claw'. We are trying to use adjectives in our writing too.

The enormous claw scratched the ground...!

Weekly News 29th June 2018

Poppy, Bluebell and Sunflower Class

Summer Concerts

Our Summer concert is on 12th July at 9.15am. We hope to see you there if you can make it. Don't forget they will need a costume in their class flower's colour please ask if unsure - outfits in before 9th July!

Maths

ERN HI

This week we have been doing lots of number stories and using the skills of doubling and halving! Can you tell a number story? 'If a crab ate 3 fish and his friend ate double - how many did his friend eat?

Can your child explain HOW they worked it out?

Dads' breakfast

We would love to see some of our Reception dads, grandads, or uncles at the PSA breakfast morning on Friday 13th July!